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Monday, December 9, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent,  
 

Trip to Ice Skating and Bowling – Wednesday 18th December 2024  
 
We are delighted to invite your child to join us for an exciting trip to go ice skating 
and bowling on Wednesday 18th December 2024. This trip is a reward for our 
students' outstanding achievements during the Autumn Term.  
 

The cost of the trip is £25, which covers transport, entry to both activities, and lunch. 
Students should attend school as normal on this day and will return in time for the 
school bus.  
 

Important Information for Ice Skating:  
 

We highly recommend that students bring a helmet (Bike or any other) and any other 
personal protective equipment (PPE) they feel comfortable using while ice skating to 
ensure their safety. There is no legal requirement for this, and the ice-skating ring 
DO NOT provide it. 
 

If you would like your child to attend, please ensure payment is made no later than 
Monday 16th December 2024 via Scopay.  
 

We hope this trip will be an enjoyable and memorable way to celebrate the hard 
work and achievements of our Year 7 students.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr McTeague  
 

Year 7 Progress Leader  
Holy Family Catholic High School  

 

Mrs Owen 
 
Year 8 Progress Leader 
Holy Family Catholic High School 

 
 

 


